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January 28, 2019

Deborah Skotak
First & Main of Auburn
3051 E. Walton Blvd.
Auburn Hills, MI  48326

 RE: License #: AH630370122
First & Main of Auburn
3051 E. Walton Blvd.
Auburn Hills, MI  48326

Dear Ms. Skotak:

Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility.

Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (248) 975-5053.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Gregory-Weil, Licensing Staff
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
4th Floor, Suite 4B
51111 Woodward Avenue
Pontiac, MI  48342
(810) 347-5503

enclosure
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION

License #: AH630370122

Licensee Name: F&M Auburn Hills OPCO, LLC

Licensee Address:  #2200
2221 Health Drive SW
Wyoming, MI  49519

Licensee Telephone #: (616) 248-3566

Authorized Representative/            
Administrator:

Deborah Skotak

Name of Facility: First & Main of Auburn

Facility Address: 3151 E. Walton Blvd.
Auburn Hills, MI  48326

Facility Telephone #: (248) 282-4094

Capacity: 158

Program Type: ALZHEIMERS
AGED
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II. Purpose of Addendum

The licensee informed the bureau of an obvious error regarding the facility address. 
The licensee has requested that the address be updated to reflect the correct 
address of 3151 E. Walton Blvd., Auburn Hills, MI  48326. 

III. Methodology

During my onsite inspection on 1/23/19, it was revealed the address provided to the 
department on their original application is not the proper address of the facility. 
Facility Licensee authorized representative Deborah Skotak stated that the city of 
Auburn Hills incorrectly assigned their address during the construction process. On 
1/26/19, Ms. Skotak provided me with a letter from the city of Auburn Hills outlining 
their error and provided the proper facility address. Ms. Skotak also provided a letter 
to the department requesting the change of address. 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions

The facility address will be changed from 3051 E. Walton Blvd., Auburn Hills, MI  
48326 to 3151 E. Walton Blvd., Auburn Hills, MI  48326 effective 1/28/19. 

V. Recommendation

The department approves of the facility address change. The status of the license 
will remain unchanged.

1/28/19
________________________________________
Elizabeth Gregory- Weil
Licensing Staff

Date

1/29/19

_______________________________________
Russell Misiak
Area Manager

Date


